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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Re: National Education Union (NEU) planned strike action 
 
 
I am writing to update you on the NEU planned strike action which you may have heard 
of on the news. 
 
 
The NEU announced its ballot results on Monday 16th January giving notice that there 
will be a series of national and regional strikes. The strike action affecting London 
based schools will take place on the following dates: 
 
 

• Wednesday 1st February (national strike)  
• Thursday 2nd March (London regional strike) 
• Wednesday 15th March (national strike) 
• Thursday 16th March (national strike) 

 
 
We anticipate that the action by the NEU will have an impact on the normal day to day 
running of the school but at this stage it is not possible to say the extent of that 
impact. In principle the school will be open but we will have to make some 
adjustments to address this. I understand that the potential disruption to your child’s 
education may be frustrating so I will keep you informed on developments as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Angela Wallace 
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